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To:
Subject:

trademin <trademin@videotron. ca>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

Sir,

I am a trader with Interbank FX, and I do agree on the view they have concerning the proposed CFTC regulation.
Please consider all small traders that trade trough a American firm like Interbank that would be force to close
American accounts.

RIN 3038-AC61

Thank you,
Yvon Charbonneau
74 ave des Bosquets,
Gatineau, Canada
J9J2C8


